
 

 

 

Did You Know?  

This fall, curbside collection of food 

scraps is coming to the Monday 

collection route! (All residential 

buildings with 12 or fewer units that 

get their trash picked up by the City 

will be given bins to participate.) 
          

 
 

 

 

 

Composting Is Cool! 
 

Last school year CPS kids kept 

60 tons of food scraps out of the 

landfill/incinerator! 

 

These composting efforts saved  

 60 Tons of Greenhouse Gases  

 16 Truck Loads of Trash 

 

The food scraps were turned into awesome  

soil to grow food and flowers! 

  
Thank you! 

 

 

 

Recycling Rocks! 
 

Last school year CPS students, staff and teachers recycled  

383 tons of containers, paper and cardboard! 
 

These CPS recycling efforts saved:  

 5,778 Trees    

 767 Barrels of Oil  

 268 Households’ Worth of Electricity Use 

 2.68 Million Gallons of Water  

 51 Truck Loads of Trash 

 

These efforts also prevented 665 tons of carbon dioxide from  

being released, and prevented the creation of methane in the landfill. 
 

Let’s recycle even more this year! 
 


